
 
 

Consultation on the Admission Arrangements for Academic Year 
2026/2027 

 
Consultation is for 6 weeks from 21st October to 1st December 2024 

 
If you would like to comment please do so by emailing the school on 

admin@ststephensjuniorschool.co.uk 
Contact details 
Website: www.ststephensjuniorschool.co.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs L Cutts and Mrs S Heaney 
Email: admin@ststephensjuniorschool.co.uk 
 
Introduction 
The Trustees of this Academy are the Admission Authority for St. Stephen’s Junior School. 
(DFE 886 2608) 
 
In order to meet the needs of the local area and to fully comply with the School Admissions 
Code, the Admission Authority are required to consider and consult for at least 6 weeks on 
any changes, or every seven years if no changes have occurred. 
 
There will be no changes to our Admission Arrangements for 2026/2027. 

The Admission Authority will consider any comments made within this consultation period 
and determine the arrangements for the Academic Year 2026/2027 at a Trustee meeting in 
December 2024 with recommendations for determination. The arrangements will then be 
published on our website and with the Local Authority. 

Consultation will take place between 21st October and 1st December 2024.  This document 
will be available on the school and local authority websites from 21st October 2024. Parents 
will be notified by email/letter and we will also consult by email/letter with the local 
authority and by email to those admission authorities within the relevant statutory 
consultation area as defined by the local authority.  We will also request all relevant schools 
in the local area to circulate the document to their parent/carers.  A paper copy will be 
available on request. 
 
If you would like to comment, please contact the school by 1st December 2024 at 
admin@ststephensjuniorschool.co.uk or by post to St. Stephen’s Junior School, Hales Drive, 
Canterbury, CT2 7AD 
  


